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Carroll High School hosts its first alumni tailgate event  
at new stadium  

 

WHAT: Carroll High School and Northwest Allen County Schools invites alumni from 
Carroll, Arcola and Huntertown high schools to reconnect, have a bite to eat before 
the game, and peruse the facility before kick-off.   

 
WHO: Carroll, Arcola and Huntertown high school alumni; some members of NACS School 

Board; Wayne Barker, superintendent, NACS; Cleve Million, principal, Carroll High 
School; Carroll and NACS administrators 

  
WHEN:  5-5:45 p.m., Friday, Sept. 23, 2022  Alumni tailgate   
 7 p.m.     Carroll versus South Side High School  

football game begins  
 

WHERE: Carroll High School Chargers Stadium lot adjacent to main entrance  
on the side closest to the endzone 

 3701 Carroll Rd. 
  Fort Wayne, IN 46818 
 
  Enter campus from Bethel road’s southern entrance 

 

### 

 
Carroll High School currently has 2,420 students enrolled. More information about CHS may be found at 
chs.k12.in.us. Northwest Allen County Schools believes in providing a healthy and safe learning environment that 
engages, supports, and challenges each learner in a culture of achievement and excellence. NACS serves and 
estimated 7,922 students in 11 schools spanning three townships in Allen County.  
 
 

13119 Coldwater Rd. 
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46845          

nacs.k12.in.us  

 
 

http://www.chs.k12.in.us/
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